
From: Charles McCloskey [e-mail address redacted] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 26, 2011 6:16 PM 
To: aia_implementation 
Subject: Micro-entity 

Dear Ms. Gongola: 

A fair number of my clients and prospective clients would qualify as micro-entities. 
Such entities generally remain highly cost sensitive and appreciate any break the 
Patent Office may extend to them on fees. 

I understand that micro-entity fees now reside within the Director’s section 10 
authority. The AIA granted that authority to the Director for the first time last 
month. Delay in exercising the authority may begin to erode it. Why not use the fee 
setting authority promptly? 

Thus I encourage the Patent Office to move with alacrity and institute the micro 
entity fees before December 2011. 

Sincerely, 

Charles McCloskey 

Charles C. McCloskey, LLC 
www.mccloskeypatentlaw.com 
patent attorney 
[phone redacted] 
[e-mail address redacted] 
13321 N. Outer 40 Rd. Ste. 100 
Town & Country, MO 63017 

http:www.mccloskeypatentlaw.com

